


 

March 1, 2024 

Dear Local Business Owner,  

The Experimental Aircraft Association (EAA) Chapter 648 is hosting its 1st 
Annual Pancake Breakfast AND Swap Meet Fly In.  This event will take place 
Saturday, June 8, 2024 at Longmont’s Vance Brand Airport and all aviation 
inspired enthusiasts are welcome.   

EAA is a worldwide organization whose mission is ‘To grow participation in 
aviation by promoting the “Spirit of Aviation”’.  Chapter 648 is committed to this 
mission by providing education to the public, Young Eagle Flights, scholarships  
to next-gen pilots, and like programs.  Hosting this annual event will support 
these life changing moments for young and old who have an unquenched 
appetite for aviation. 

We invite you to consider being part of our event by: 

!  Advertising your business with donating a Silent Auction Item or Door Prize 

!  Hosting a booth and selling your items 

!  Joining for Breakfast then Shopping  the Swap Meet 

Much more can be found on the attached flyer or EAA648.org/swapmeet  

Thank you for considering this invitation and hope you choose to participate in 
some way.   

Sincerely,  

Chad K. Rennicke 
President 
EAA CHAPTER 648 - LONGMONT COLORADO.  

EAA CHAPTER 648 - LONGMONT COLORADO 
1067 S. Hover St., Unit E, #174 

Longmont, CO  80501 

___________ 
      Date 

Dear ____________________________________,  

Thank you for your generous donation to EAA CHAPTER 648 - LONGMONT 
COLORADO, a tax-exempt organization under Section 501©(3) of the Internal 
Revenue Code (EIN #99-1374810).   

On this date ___________, you donated the following item(s)  

________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________ 

with approximate value of $______.  

This gift is greatly appreciated and will be used to support our mission to educate 
the public, especially youth, about the science, technology, engineering and math 
related to aviation and aeronautics.  This donation will also help to ensure we can 
continue to give free education flights for youth in private aircraft through our 
Young Eagles program. 

Thank you again for your support of EAA CHAPTER 648 - LONGMONT 
COLORADO.  

Very truly yours,  

Chad K. Rennicke 
President 
EAA CHAPTER 648 - LONGMONT COLORADO 

Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records.  The IRS will no longer accept 
your canceled check as proof of any donation of $250 or more,  Changes in the tax law also require us to 
estimate the value of goods or services, if any, that have been rendered to you in return for your contribution, and 
to remind you that your contribution will be deductible only to the extend that it exceeds what we have provided. 


